Anglo Portuguese School of London

23rd November 2020

At APSoL this week;

In Maths, we have been going over the vocabulary associated with positional language. We have been showing the children a variety of objects positioned in and around a box or table and then asking them to say where the object is in relation to the box or the table. For example, "the teddy bear is next to the box." Please ask your child to describe where objects are in relation to another. Please see the information opposite on spatial awareness. To extend their learning and language, ask the children to describe the objects.

In Literacy, we wrote letters and made present lists for Santa/Father Christmas. We are also about to start reading 'Stickman' by Julia Donaldson and Axel Scheffler. We talked about the key vocabulary to make sure we understand the different words when come to read the book.

Post Office

Our pumpkin patch has now been turned into a post office. The children are writing cards and writing addresses on envelopes and having fun dressing up as post people.

Christmas Performance

At the beginning of this week, we sent home the words each child will be saying in the performance. Attached to the words, was information regarding the children's costumes. Please have a look and let us know if you have any questions.

Sticks! We need sticks!

As part of our work on the book Stickman, we would like the children to make representations of the characters. From this Monday, please could you bring in lots of sticks.

Thank you for all your support,

APSoL EY Team





nomes dos vegetais da Sopa de Pedra, assim como iniciámos os ensaios para a peça de Natal.

Temos agora na escola um posto de correios que tem proporcionado um grande divertimento e tem estimulado a escrita de muitos postais.



PTO:

Our PTO have been working super hard supporting the school with enhancements to learning.

This term's project was the creation of a fabulous music and mark-making wall! We would also like to thank Andreia and Silvia for helping the children with making pom-pom Christmas tree decorations! What fun! Thank you so much on behalf of the team and Reception children!









Seesaw: Home-learning

We are soon approaching the end of term. Please can you ensure that you can access Seesaw and if possible, share something that your child has been learning at home.











<u>Key dates:</u>

Monday 7th December: All children to bring their Nativity costume in a bag labelled with their name.

We will be filming the production week commencing 7th December

Friday 11th December: Save the Children Charity: All children wear a Christmas/winter jumper and bring a £2 donation for the Charity.

Wednesday 16th December: Christmas lunch at APSoL — children can wear their own clothes for a party at APSoL

Friday 18th December: Early finish for all children at 13:30, no clubs on this day.



Wishing all these children and staff a Happy birthday for October and November ©

Miss Alexandra, Lydia-Isabella, Benjamin, Olivia, Emma